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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

   RRES90057 – Materials and processes to be avoided 

Originator: David Cross 
Job Title: Chief of Materials – Design Services 
Business Unit: Engineering and Technology 
 

NTS Number: 401 
Issue: 1 
Date: 27th January 2017 
 

 
 
For the attention of the Engineering Director and Quality Manager. 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
All suppliers to our civil and defence aerospace businesses.  
 
 
Introduction: 
The Rolls-Royce Management System is supported by a number of procedures and specifications. 
Amongst these, RRES90057 defines certain materials and processes that are to be avoided on 
engine components because they can have a potentially detrimental effect on the function of the 
engine. 
 
 
Action Required: 
All suppliers are to ensure that RRES90057 is complied with. A copy can be accessed via the Global 
Supplier Portal. Any questions or concerns regarding this specification should be forwarded to your usual 
Rolls-Royce point of contact. 
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Engineering / Technical   Alan Partridge 
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